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Mole Hill Jumping 

 

 

 

 

Dear All,  

Our week started with daffodil painting and bubbles! The children listened 
carefully to instructions and learnt how to carefully use our new watercolour 
paints. We filled the water tray with bubbles and enjoyed making, potions, 
slime and snow. Some of the children have started to show an interest in 
letters and the sounds they make so we have been looking at the letters 
s,a,t,I,p,n,ck – We have been thinking about what might begin with these 
letters and singing songs about the sounds they make. Some of the older 
children have even started writing these letters on whiteboards. Sorry for the 
lack of photographs this week but I need to fill the page with important 
Thank Yous!!!! Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Enjoying a rest in the 
woods! 

Mells village Fete – Monday 5th May 

Thank you SO much to all those who 

have signed up to decorate the barn, 

make cakes or serve in the café for the 

village fete on Monday 5th May. 

 

There is still plenty of time to offer your 

help so I will leave lists out for you to sign 

next week. For those happy to make 

cakes can I ask you to write the cake you 

intend to make next to your name so we 

can plan not to have too many the same! 

 

For those offering to help in the café I 

have now made a list for you to choose 

your time slot - Last year we were very 

busy so really need 4 people for each 

time slot. 

THANK YOU… 

Thank you to Freddie, 

(Chili’s dad) who has 

worked hard to organise 

the Fun run and music 

festival – Please see the 

poster for information 

about how you can be 

involved. 

Another THANK YOU… 

To the families of Rafi Wolf and Frank, for 

giving up their Sunday to come and repair 

and paint our little outdoor play-house ‘Starr 

Cottage’.   

Thank you so much, this little house is very 

important to us. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Freddie Cowan (Chili’s Dad) – thank you Freddie 

Please join us for the Mells Fun Run and Music Festival on the 10th May to raise money for our fantastic Mells Nursery! 

Why? One of the brightest stars in our wonderful village is the Mells Nursery. They are a registered charity and rely on 

donations to implement developments and expand what they are able to offer. 

Katherine and her team have tirelessly turned the bungalow on the hill into an institution of wonder and pure excellence 

for its toddlers. There isn’t a local that doesn’t have a deep tie to the organisation - we owe them a debt of gratitude and 

appreciation for their efforts to do the most important job on the planet - raising and educating the next generation. 

How will we raise money? At 10am on Saturday 10th May we will meet at the nursery and RUN, WALK or TODDLE the 5k 

loop around Mells Park Estate immediately followed by drinks, live music & a BBQ at The Talbot Inn. 

In order to partake in the event please make a donation to this web page (or have someone make a donation on your 

behalf). It’s very simple - www.mellsfunrun.com 

See you at the starting line ! 

 

http://www.mellsfunrun.com/

